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SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - ACTION 
 
 School Zone Signage – Valley Elementary School 
 
 
BACKGROUND: A solar powered flashing school zone sign was installed above the  
 north entrance of Valley Elementary School approximately ten years  
 ago at the division’s expense.  Over that time maintenance costs, also  
 at division expense, have equaled approximately one-half of the  
 initial cost, and repairs continue to be needed. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Remove the flashing signage and replace with standing school 

proximity signs similar to what is at BCHS. 
 
 The School Board must request that VDOT make the recommended 

change. 
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